REPORT

CITY OF BURNABY
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AND COUNCILLORS

B. EXPERIMENTAL SPEED BUMPS ON ELWELL STREET
RECOMMENDAT |
1. THAT a copy of this report be sent to Ms. Shairry Tanquary, to Ms. Louise Hearty and
others who have corresponded with the Committee on this issue.
REPORT
The Traffic and Transportation Committee (Traffic Safety Division), at its meetiﬁg held on 1995

October 03, adopted the attached staff report evaluating the low profile speed bumps installed on
Elwell Street between Canada Way and Humpbhries.
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City of Burnaby

INTER-QFFICE COMMUNICATION
TO: TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE DATE: 1995 09 25
FROM: ASST. DIRECTOR ENGINEERING, FILE: 50-01-10
TRAFFIC & ENGINEERING SYSTEMS
SUBJECT: EXPERIMENTAL SPEED BUMPS ON ELWELL STREET
PURPOSE: To outline progress on the testing of the low profile speed bumps on Elwell Street

RECOMMENDATION:

1.

THAT a copy of this report be sent to Ms. Shairry Tanquary , to Ms. Louise Hearty
and others who have corresponded with the Committee on this issue.

REPORT

Earlier this year the Traffic Safety Committee received a report on the implementation evaluation
of the “Speed Hump Test Program”. Subsequently on 1995 April 10 Council adopted this
committee’s recommendations arising from this report as follows:

“ 1.

THAT the speed hump test program be extended for one year of further evaluation
as discussed in this report.

THAT the speed hump installations be fully resident funded through the Local
Improvement Program petition process unless otherwise directed by Council.

THAT any further applications of speed humps be restricted to local residential
streets that are not transit routes.

THAT a test installation of lower profile bumps on a minor local collector street be
carried out for evaluation purposes subject to residential support.

THAT a copy of this report be sent to the Transportation and Transit Division of this
Committee for consideration relative to Community Transportation Plan initiatives.”



Experimental Speed Bumps on Elwell Street
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After these low profile bumps were installed we received a number of complaints regarding these
bumps from residents on tributary streets to Elwell Street, as we]] as Elwell Street. While the Elwel]

appropriate speed control on local collector streets without compromising street function or safety.
Accordingly our asphalt crews “revisjted” one of the installed humps (closest to Canada Way) to
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